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Dear Members, 
 

It is February already and that means the yearly question will be answered in 
the next couple of days ð will the groundhog see his shadow? 
 
February is a busy month at the Lodge. First and most important, is the  
nomination and election of Lodge officers. Please plan on attending the  
upcoming meetings to show your support for YOUR officers for the next Lodge 
year, which begins April 1, 2019. Remember, these are the people who will run 
the Lodge for the next year as representatives of the membership. 
 
You may not be an officer, but you want to get involved in the upcoming year, 
well, we have several committees that would love for you to join. Please take a 
look at the list of committees and plan to join one. 
 
My goal for this year is to reach 1,000 members, we are at 925. We still have 
time to reinstate or join, please sponsor a new member or remind a member to  
reinstate. We are doing great things for our community. 
 
Sadly, we lost our member, William (Bill) Johnson. He served as a trustee,  
committeeman and as a member for years. He was a steady stalwart for our 
Lodge and the members alike. He will be missed dearly.  Mr. Johnson was  
genuine, funny, hard-working, caring and a loving member and friend to many, 
may he rest in peace. We all will miss you. Until we meet again. 
 

 
Fraternally,  
Heather Cheesman 
ñMaking Memories in Elkdomò 
Heathercheesman@gmail.com 

 
                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY  2019 

LODGE OFFICERS 

 
Exalted Ruler 

Heather Cheesman 609-298-7828 
 

Leading Knight 
Ed Taddei 609-280-3364 

 

Loyal Knight 
Richard DeLuca 609-306-9241 

 

Lecturing Knight 

Jesse Smith 609-647-5974 

 
Secretary 

Danny Sholes, PDD 609-870-7216 
 

Treasurer 
Karl Swanson, PER 609-332-9052 

 

Esquire 
Pete DeLucia, PER 609-529-9795 

 

Chaplain 
Dave Wriggins, PER 609-694-2763 

 

Inner Guard 
William Drapczak  

 

Tiler 
Jim Sharpe 609-947-4560 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 

Five Year 
Kenneth Jewell, PER 609-203-7375 

 
Four Year 

Carmen Adonizio, PER 609-954-7439 
 

Three Year 
Jack Becker, PER 609-915-6815 

 
Two Year 

Tom Pitcherello 609-462-3758 
 

One Year 
Grason Jones 609-330-1255 

 
Justice 

Mickey DeSantis, PER 609-298-9181 
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Womenôs Auxiliary 

AUXILIARY OFFICERS 

 
President 

Rosemary Becker 609-915-6754 
 

Vice President 
Charlotte Elmer 609-610-6779 

 

Secretary 
Mary Piccone 609-410-2298 

 

Treasurer 
Carol Adonizio 609-424-3481 

 

Conductress 
Sharon Vossler 609-954-8337 

 

Chaplain  
Faith Marsh 609-291-5611 

 

Parliamentarian 
Robin Krueger 609-807-1656 

 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 

Three Year 
Linda DôAmico 609-584-8803 

 
Two Year 

Nancy Debnarik 609-298-1421 
 

One Year 
Donna Pelehaty 609-298-0180 

 
 

Howdy Members, 
What a wintery month we've had. Hope everyone is staying warm and feeling 
healthy. 
It's so very nice to see some of our long-time auxiliary members come "out of 
retirement" and join us at the meetings. It's a wonderful feeling. Grace Cirillo 
Matthews and Barbara DeLuca, long time members, are back and running a 
fundraiser. How great is that?!!! 
For the month of January, I'd like to give a big thank you to Grace and  
Barbara for the Paint and Sip.  It was a very successful fundraiser. At the time 
of this writing, we are sold out with 62 "painters". Thank you to those who  
donated the finger foods and helped with the set up and clean up. One thing 
the ladies do well is work together for a successful fundraiser and everyone 
has a good time. 

Nominations and Election of Auxiliary Officers - Thank you Faith Marsh 
and Mary Piccone for chairing the Nominations 

Congratulations to the Women's Auxiliary 2019-2020 Officers: Welcome aboard 
Jodi Turner and thank you returning Officers. And Happy Retirement to Carol Adonizio 

 

Upcoming events 

Feb. 1st - Jerry Blavat Dance- sold out 
March 13th - Bakeless Cake Sale - See Sharon Vossler for donations 
March 27th - Pasta Dinner 
March 30th - Installation of Officers 
April 12th - Sounds of the Street - Contact Linda D'Amico at 609-584-8803; 

see flyer for details. Members only can buy tickets as of Feb.1st. 
Open to the public for ticket sales March 1st. 

It is time to renew your Auxiliary Membership. It remains at $10. Please 
contact Chris Raymond at 609-240-9051 or Rosemary Becker at 609-915-
6754. You must complete the Auxiliary Membership Application which is 
placed on the high-top table in the bar area. 

The Women's Auxiliary cannot continue without dedicated officers and active 
members. We welcome anyone interested in joining to help us to continue our 
fundraisers that help the lodge. 

MEETING REMINDER - 

Board meetings - first Wed. of the month - 7:30 pm in lounge. Next meeting is 
February 6th 

General meeting - 2nd Wed. of the month 7:30 pm in the Mirror Room February 
13th 

If you know of any Auxiliary member who is sick, hospitalized or has recently passed 

away, please notify Chaplain Faith Marsh. (609-291-5611) 

In Friendship, 

Rosemary Becker  

President 
                                                                                                                                                

President Rosemary Becker Chaplain Faith Marsh 

Vice-
President 

Charlotte Elmer 3 yr. Trustee Donna Pelehaty 

Treasurer Mary Piccone 2 yr. Trustee Linda D'Amico 

Secretary 

Conductress 

Jodi Turner 

Sharon Vossler 

1 yr Trustee Nancy Debnarik 

  Volunteers are not worthless, theyôre PRICELESS 
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Member Wellness 

To Our Absent Members 

It is important to us that we show respect to our 
Members at all times, most importantly in death. 
As we no longer call their names on the Roll, let 
us honor them one last time!                                    

FRANK HORTON, JOE DELPUP,   
HOWARD TUCKER, MARK GUTTERSON,  
MONTGOMERY BERRIEN JR,  
WALTER PODLESNY, RUDY JENSEN,  
 

 
Heavenly Father, we ask that you grant these  
members a speedy recovery and good health. 
Amen                                                                                                                                                               
 
PLEASE, if you know of anyone who is sick,  
hospitalized or has passed away, please notify  
me as soon as possible. 609-694-2763 
 
Dave Wriggins 
Chaplain 
 

Secretary Notes 
Our Elk year begins on April 1st and ends March 31st of each year. Please check your card to make sure 
youôre a current paid-up member. Try to be one of the first 150 to pay your dues and get an ñearly bird 
stickerò on your card. Notices will be sent out soon. If you know of someone who has moved, ask them to 
inform me of their new address so they still receive the bulletin and other notifications. Thank you for being 
one of the Best People On Earth. 
 
Danny Sholes, PDD 
Lodge Secretary 

Board of Directorôs Update 

BILL JOHNSON 

       
May Almighty God grant our brothers the rewards 
of good life and offer comfort and solace to their  
bereaved families.  Amen.    

Chief Justice Mickey DeSantis, PER and his Audio Video Committee are purchasing 4 new speakers for 
the upstairs bar area, replacing the current ones which have been there since 1997. Mickey has raised the 
money thru his Sweet Sixteen Raffles. Thank you, Mickey. 
  
We have a low bid from SERVPRO Restoration Services of $5,800 to remove the mold from the  
Downstairs gym, various downstairs storage areas and the upstairs Kitchen dishwasher room.  This will be 
funded from the Trusteeôs monthly $20 ticket sales.  This was voted on and approved by the Lodge 
floor.  Thank you to this monthôs top Trustee $20 Ticket seller Jack Becker Sr who sold 30 tickets in 45 min 
at this past Tuesday Nightôs Bingo.  Thank you, Jack. 
  
Thank you to the Can-Do Committee of Dan Parrotta, Jerry Stout, Bob DiBenedetti and George Haluska 
for all of their donated free time to the lodge up keep. Thanks to Paul Matlack and his staff of Tom Kelly 
and Tyler Phernambucq for the ordering of new supplies, accepting daily deliveries and keeping our house 
ship shape. 
 
Grason Jones 
Chairperson  
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Membership 

Reminder: Members MUST have their membership card to enter the Club. If you do not have your card 
with you, you must sign the Visitorôs Book. When a guest comes in with a member they too must also sign 
the Visitorôs Book.  Guests may stay in the Club as long as the member is present. If the member vacates 
the Club, the guest must also vacate the Club. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

Edward Taddei 
Leading Knight   

Credentials 

Leading Knightôs Message 
Well another year has come and gone and we are already into the second month. I hope that everyoneôs Holidays were filled with joy and  
happiness! Speaking of another year going by, would you believe that the Elks year is rapidly coming to an end? That means there will be lots 
of opportunities to get involved in the many committees we have. So, if you would like to be involved, be sure to let someone know.  
I wanted to take a moment and thank the New Yearôs Eve Committee for all of their hard work and dedication to making this yearôs event a 
success. This was a 6-month process of meetings and conversations to make this event a success. I want to also thank all who believed in 
Karen and me to have a great event and purchased tickets. My family enjoyed a wonderful evening to welcome in the New Year and I believe 
that those who attended did as well. The food and service that was provided by Zack from ñToscanoò was excellent, as was expected, Fresh, 
Hot and Delicious! You cannot get any better than Toscano in my opinion and Zack delivered again! The Wait Staff was polite and  
professional as always. Bartenders Don and Tony were real troopers, the lines were never overwhelming and they were using real glasses for 
drinks and not plastic. This was a difficult option but one that they mastered beautifully.  Thanks guys!  My warmest thanks go to DJ Dominic 
who entertained us throughout the evening with appropriate music at the appropriate time. I especially enjoyed the ñDinner Musicò provided by 
Bill Mecca on the Sax! This created the perfect atmosphere for the dinner service. The evening concluded with a dessert bar that in a word was 
ñOver-whelmingò! An Ice Cream/Sundae Bar, Waffles, Cake, Pie and the clincher ñCookies and Milkò or ñHot Chocolateò!  I've had some  
exciting NYEs to some very low-key ones at the Lodge. The NYE Committee really wanted to end 2018 by delivering a First Class Event for the 
Lodge and I believe that they did just that!  Thank You for a great time and a wonderful evening!  It was definitely an experience & a night to 
remember!  
 
Edward Taddei 
Leading Knight   

As the Elk year is winding down, the committee is still attempting to contact our delinquent members. If you 
know anyone on the delinquent list, encourage them to pay their dues and to get involved in the lodge 
again. Membership keeps our lodge strong! 

If you have a new member you would like to propose, please have them fill out the application and turn it 
into Danny Sholes. Our final initiation for this Elk year will take place on March 18th. 

Be an Ambassador for the lodge by supporting all of our different committee events. Check the flyers 
around the lodge for upcoming events. There is always a function at the lodge, even if you invite someone 
you know to the Wednesday night dinners.  

The committee meets the 3rd Wednesday of the month at 7:30pm. Please come out and join us.  
 
Mary Piccone  
Chairperson 

PER Association 

DONôT FORGET SAVE THE DATE March 30, 2019.  
The PER Association will be hosting our annual installation of officers dinner. More information to follow in 
next months bulletin. Please come out and support our new Exalted Ruler, the officers of the lodge and our 
Women's Auxiliary! 
 
Carmen Adonizio 
Chairperson  

BE PROUD TO BE AN ELK  

    ñAs Long As There Are Veterans, The Elks Will Never Forget Themò 
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Burger Night February 1st 6-8pm   Hoagie  Night with Country Music February 8th 6-8pm 
Karaoke February 9th & 23rd  No Wing Night in February due to Steak Night  
 

St. Patrickôs Day Dinner March 9th. Tickets on sale this week. 
Entertainment will be having a meeting February 28th at 7:30pm. All are welcome to attend. 

 
Melissa Sprague 
Chairperson 

Audio Visual 

We are in the process of installing new speakers in the Bar Room for the TV and the music, Enjoy!!!Super 
Bowl Sunday will be all the rage this year with all the new TVôs up and running, come out and enjoy!  
Remember all TVôs are for all the members, feel free to ask the bartender to put on your favorite show, 
there are plenty of TVôs in the bar area to please everyone.  
 
Meetings are held on an as needed basis, anyone interested in helping with the committee can contact me 

at 609-298-9181. 

Mickey DeSantis, PER 
Chairperson 

Convention 2019 
SANDWICH NIGHT:  We will again be offering the Hot Roast Beef Sandwich with Provolone cheese complimented 
by a cup of Homemade French Onion Soup with a toasted Baguette with cheese as the crouton. 
SUPER BOWL BINGO:  We will hold the Super Bowl Bingo event on Sunday, February 3rd. Doors open at noon 
and the first numbers will be drawn at 2pm. Food and beverages will be available for purchase starting at noon. 
STEAK DINNER:  The second steak dinner for Convention will be on Friday, February 15th. Bring out your  
Valentine for a lovely meal!  As in the past, we will have 2 seating's for Elk's Members.  For Tickets please see or 
call Rozanne Harkins  -  609-571-2261. NO RESERVATIONS UNTIL TICKETS ARE PURCHASED!  
WILDWOOD 2019:  Rooms are going fast, so please be aware that if you have not paid in full by the printing of this 
bulletin, you will not be guaranteed to receive the same room from last year.  It also disqualifies you from the FREE 
ROOM DRAWING to be held on the 4th of February during our regular Lodge Meeting!  So stop procrastinating 
and get this done! 
 
Walt Papp 
Chairperson 
 
 

Entertainment 

House Events 
Super Bowl Sunday:  The House Committee will be sponsoring a buffet this year as a thank you to our 
members for a wonderful year and a great weekend turnout for the games throughout the year. Members 
can still bring in their own food to the lodge as in the past.  

Super Bowl Bingo: All are encouraged to attend the Super Bowl Bingo before the game (February 3rd). 
The doors open at Noon and the Bingo games start at 2pm. Food will be available for purchase before the 
event.  

Sandwich Night:  We will be maintaining the same menu items for House Sandwich Night. Cheesesteaks 
and Pork Roll Sandwiches. 

Hall Rentals:  For use of the Hall, please contact Tony DiLemme at 609-280-1320. 
ñThis includes any and all uses of the Lodge.  All Committees, Lodge Officers and Any State Officers or Representatives need to follow this 
protocol.  No One Person is permitted to enter into a contract for the use of the Lodge or any of its facilities.  All commitments need to be  
approved by the Governing Body of the Lodge.ò   Thank you for your cooperation. 


